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11th December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Google Classrooms Login & Password Details 
 
Please find attached your child’s personal login and password for Google Classrooms.  Please 
keep this somewhere safe so that it can be used to access learning, should your child’s class 
bubble close. 
 
We may also set other additional learning through this online platform throughout the year. 
 
The children will be shown how to use it in class and should we need to use it, further guidance 
will be sent out or put on our school website. The following link will take you to the page you will 
need - https://stwilfridsceprimary.co.uk/pupil-home-learning-during-school-closure/ or alternatively 
log on to the website www.stwilfridsceprimary.co.uk, click on the Home Learning tab and the links 
are on this page.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S Brereton 
 
Mrs Brereton 
Headteacher 
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